
Please take the time to answer our annual LPEF survey and provide us with information to
better serve our children, parents, and community. This survey is anonymous and is YOUR
chance to tell us how YOU would like the Education Fund to spend your generous donations.
We value your honest opinions.

The completion deadline is Friday, February 3rd. We estimate that it will take approximately 2
minutes to complete. Before starting it, we would like to provide a little background on LPEF
and KEEP.

LPEF is our Loma Public Education Fund. LPEF was created in 2001 and exists solely to raise
money for the Loma Prieta school district. Volunteer Governing Board members meet regularly
with the Superintendent, School Board, Principal, teachers and parents to develop funding
priorities. KEEP (Keep Excellence Education Programs) is our annual donation campaign. In
addition, LPEF has many other fundraising events (GALA, Golf Tournament, Peacock Tree
Farm, Sip for our Schools, and Shop for our Schools) throughout the year.

By answering this survey, you will help us determine our goals and funding needs.

KEEP! 2017

KEEP2017 Survey

Exit

1. I am a:

Current parent in the Loma Prieta Joint Union School District

Future parent in the Loma Prieta Joint Union School District

Past parent in the Loma Prieta Joint Union School District

Community member with no children having attended the Loma Prieta Joint Union School District

2. Choose the grades that currently apply:

K
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2017 KEEP SURVEY 

To Take The Survey  
Visit Us At  

www.lpef.org  
Or  

www.surveymonkey.com/r/T9JYR2D  


